
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 22, 2023 
 
Mr. Michael Davis 
Pennsylvania Podiatric Medical Association 
757 Poplar Church Road 
Camp Hill, PA  17011 
 
Re: OPEIU Local 45 – Medicare Advantage Plans 

January 1, 2024 Plan Renewal 
 
Dear Mike: 
 
Our records indicate that the FreedomBlue Medicare Advantage and dental programs for OPEIU 
Local 45 are scheduled to renew January 1, 2024. The following monthly premium rates are 
effective January 1, 2024 through December 31, 2024. 
 

FreedomBlue Medicare Advantage Coverage Individual 
OPEIU Local 45 – Florida – Option 1 – Group Number 19888-05 
Medical/Prescription Drug: Option 1 $258.00 
Dental: Plan B $27.10 
OPEIU Local 45 – Florida – Option 2 – Group Number 19888-15 
Medical/Prescription Drug: Option 2 $154.00 
Dental: Plan B $27.10 
OPEIU Local 45 – Illinois – Option 1 – Group Number 19887-85 
Medical/Prescription Drug: Option 1 $258.00 
Dental: Plan B $30.73 
OPEIU Local 45 – Illinois – Option 2 – Group Number 19887-95 
Medical/Prescription Drug: Option 2 $154.00 
Dental: Plan B $30.73 
OPEIU Local 45 – New Jersey – Option 1 – Group Number 19888-25 
Medical/Prescription Drug: Option 1 $258.00 
Dental: Plan B $37.45 
OPEIU Local 45 – New Jersey – Option 2 – Group Number 19888-35 
Medical/Prescription Drug: Option 2 $154.00 
Dental: Plan B $37.45 
OPEIU Local 45 – Pennsylvania – Option 1 – Group Number 19887-65 
Medical/Prescription Drug: Option 1 $258.00 
Dental: Plan B $29.23 
OPEIU Local 45 – Pennsylvania – Option 2 – Group Number 19887-75 
Medical/Prescription Drug: Option 2 $154.00 
Dental: Plan B $29.23 
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An updated Participation Agreement will be sent for your review and signature within the next 60 
days. This Agreement will provide for continued coverage through the Fund through December 31, 
2024. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to call me.  I can 
be reached directly at (412) 562-2462. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Diane Pickle 
Executive Director 
 
CC: Teresa Bauer, CDS Administrators 


